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DOCKETING CASE #: 23-030VEL-SSO

SUBJECT: Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company - Protest Rate Case

1

Please docket the associated customer comment and/or attached in the 
case number referenced above under "Public Comments". This 
information was received by the Consumer Services Division through 
alternate channels and is being forwarded to be filed formally. This 
information is not the opinion of Staff and should not be viewed as such.

Distribution charges are outrageous. My energy usage charges were 60 
dollars and The Illuminating Company charged me 100 dollars for 
distribution. I feel consumers are being gouged. FirstEnergy reported Q2 
2023 Revenue of 3 Billion Dollars with over $200 million in profits to 
stakeholders. They've stated lower distribution costs and usage due to 
cooler weather compared to 2022 yet they are making more money. How 
is this acceptable? I contest the rates this company is allowed to charge 
consumers. Especially when consumers are left with no alternative choice 
of electric company such as apartment living.
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CASE 10:00831837
CUSTOMER: Billy Eamhart
SERVICE ADDRESS: 5500 Laurent Drive 
#614, Parma, Ohio 44129
AIQ: Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 
Consumer Service Division 

Memorandum
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To ensure your response attaches to the appropriate case, please reply 
to this email without changing the subject line. Thank you!***
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appearing are an accurate and 
complete reproduction of a case fil 
document delivered in the regular 
course of business.
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CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or open 
attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.eov or click the Phish Alert Button if available.

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus 
may be publicly available to anyone who requests it.
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